
SPONSOR A DOCTOR PROGRAM 

MEDICAL MISSION 2015   

September 20, 2015 

Dear ENA-USA members and Efik community-at-large,  

   

ENA-USA has been conducting Medical Missions to Cross River State, Nigeria since 2011 to serve under 

privileged communities throughout the state. The generous support of individuals like you makes it 

possible for our organization to extend its humanitarian services to our communities here in the United 

States and Nigeria.  

   

The 2015 Medical Mission field work starts on Monday, October 18, 2015 and runs through Friday, October 

25, 2015 at different locations in Cross River State, Nigeria. The schedule and locations will be announced 

as we get closer to the team departure date.  

   

Your donation will be listed on our website under Medical Mission 2015. Please make your check payable 

to “The Efik National Association USA, Inc., for: Sponsor a Doctor 2015” and mail your donation to Dr. 

Chris B. Effiong, 2200 Heavenly View Trail, Reno, NV 89523.   

   

Thank you again for your support.  

   

   

Sincerely,  

   
 

Chief (Dr.) Chris B. Effiong, P.E.  

National President  

The Efik National Association USA, Inc.  
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